Whom it may concern,

I writing in support of the licence application for Shelly's Nightclub & Bar at 72 Station Lane,
Hornchurch RM12 6NA.

I am a resident of Hornchurch and | have been living at 67A Station Lane Hornchurch RM12 6JU
(opposite building to Shelly's) since 2014. My wife and | have two small children, they are 5 and 7
years old.

I would like to confirm that my family and | have never been disturbed by the music or any other
noise generated at Shelly's. As long-time resident in the area | have not seen any antisocial
behaviour from Shelly's customers.

I live and work right opposite to Shelly's. So, | spend almost all of my time here, If anyone is
disturbed by the activities of this establishment I should be the first. But | solemnly confirm that
existence of Shelly's has no negative impact on our lives. Therefore, | strongly belive that an
extension of opening hours would make no difference on the quality of our lives.

Should you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Huseyin Kaya



{ Sent AV

From: Gina Harris »
To: winston.brown@brownandcosol... »
Today at 05:54

Fwd: Shelley's Bar & Nightclub,
Hornchurch - License extension

Sent from my iPhone

We write in support of the licence extension
to the above premises.

We reside at 3 Florence Close, a Close
situated opposite to the bar/nightclub. The
rear of our property backs on to the
alleyway that we understand has been
mentioned as experiencing anti social
behaviour from customers of the bar.

We have lived here throughout the period
Shelley's has been open and do not hear
any noise etc from the bar or it's patrons
neither have we heard or seen anyone down
the alleyway at night.

We would have no objection to an extension
of hours.

Kind regards

Gina Harris & Kenneth Francis




